
 

Milo Computer Coding Club, part of Milo Coding Academy, is a nonprofit 
that works to help Kalamazoo’s underrepresented youth explore and learn 
more about STEM. We teach and host STEM related events and activities 
for students to develop and learn their STEM skills. We aim to help 
Kalamazoo’s youth explore STEM because we believe that when given the 
proper guidance and tools, our youth will lead our future as innovators and 
leaders in the tech industry. Our club provides a pleasant and encouraging 
atmosphere for youths interested in pursuing STEM in the future. 

Our members will play an important role in helping Kalamazoo youth learn 
more about the digital world and develop important technical skills that will 
not only help them learn how to code, but properly navigate and succeed in 
technology. 
 
Are you learning to Code? Joining Milo Computer Coding Club (M3C) will be 
a fun and exciting way to learn and practice your coding skills. 

Prerequisite: 
Must complete MILO Coding Academy’s Computer Science Course A or pass 
an assessment on coding. 
 
Must commit to:  

✓ Attending monthly club meeting. 
✓ Taking part in two events yearly. 
✓ Attending one Coding Members Special Event. 

 

“Keep calm and code”, 
Michael Renner-Lewis – Tel. 269.271.7734 


